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Bear Maple:

I want you to xnow that I appreeciate
your thoughtfulness in sending we & copy of
the Annusl Report of the Federal Deposit Ine
surance Corporation for 1948.

It was delivered to me today and I,
therefore, huve had time only to glance through
it. It appears to contein some very intersete
ing and .nformetive .ubjects, suprorted by exe
cellent cherts and schedules.

fou and your organization are ito be
compended for an sxcellent job.

With kindest regards,

Sincerely yours,

M. 8. Eccles.

Hon. Maple T. Harl,

Chairman of ihe

Yederal Deposit Insurance Corporation,
Washingten, D. C.





